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NEWS RELEASE  
  

April 1, 2020 – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  
Clifton Public Schools Maintains Daily Routines amid Distance Learning 

  
The Clifton Public Schools faculty, staff, and administration have been working day in and day out to 

maintain the daily routines for our children. 

 

Students from School 12 created a video of the Pledge of Allegiance and their rendition of “This Land is 

Your Land” for their April 1, 2020 morning exercises which was posted on the district social media 

accounts.  The community response to Clifton’s daily updates and routines has been overwhelmingly 

positive, particularly regarding this morning’s pledge from School 12:  

 

“Perfect! Great job! Brought back some great grammar school memories! Thanks for the smile.” 

 

“As a citizen of Clifton and this great Nation, this was just beautiful. It quite literally made me cry. 

THANK YOU for posting this and teaching the future generations. This was truly beautiful.” 

 

“I’m a Clifton resident and teach in a different district. Everything I have seen so far shows what a great 

job Clifton Public Schools is doing with distance learning. Great job, everyone!” 

 

 Faculty and staff continue to send weekly videos with messages of hope for the students, their families, 

and the community. 

 

Dr. Robertozzi, Superintendent of Clifton Public Schools, stated in his March 28th letter to the Clifton 

Community, “We live in a complex world, and day-to-day predictable, repetitive patterns, provide us with 

stability.  Routines have a significant impact on our productivity, health, and overall well-being, and this 

is particularly vital for children.” 

 

Please visit the following links for School 12’s Pledge of Allegiance and our weekly message to the 

community. 

 

April 1, 2020 Pledge https://youtu.be/NwLt5QWvuxw 

March 29, 2020 Faculty and Staff Message to Students https://youtu.be/E9kqjiaiJm0 

https://youtu.be/NwLt5QWvuxw
https://youtu.be/E9kqjiaiJm0

